SSRB Water Management Plan 10 Year Review: Summary
August 2017

It has been 10 years since the approval of the South Saskatchewan River Basin Water Management Plan (WMP, Plan). As with all plans, it is prudent that its effectiveness be periodically reviewed. The purpose of this Review is to assess the implementation of the Plan in the 4 sub-basins of the SSRB since its inception in 2006 using available data and information:
· Assess progress against WMP intended outcomes based on best available data.
· Identify information gaps and opportunities.
· Summarize what the Plan has accomplished since it was implemented in achieving its anticipated outcomes, and what further can be done.
This is a WPAC conducted review intended to inform and improve water management in the basin. The Review does not intend to recommend opening up the SSRB WMP nor the Water Act to revision. 
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For more information, please contact Mike Murray, Program Manager, Bow River Basin Council
403-268-4597 or Mike.Murray @ calgary.ca

